
 

 
Friday 27th June 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As promised on Google Classroom, here is the information about the ‘River Walk’. 
 
On Thursday 3rd July all the children will be going on a walk to Forge Dam and along the 
River Porter. This is linked to our geography topic on ‘Rivers’ and we will be identifying 
all the different features. We will not actually be going in the river itself. This will be 
followed up by fun tasks in school. 
 
Children will need suitable clothing especially footwear for the day. We would ask that 
children wear a school sweatshirt and if necessary bring a coat. Please provide a packed 
lunch and drinks as we will find a suitable place for a picnic {no nuts please}.  
 
There is no cost for the trip. However, please could you log on to Parent Pay to give 
permission for your child to take part. 
 
We will be back for the end of the school day. 
 
Thank you, once again, for your support, 
 
Year 3 Team  


